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Meeting called to order at 7:12 p.m. 
Location: Los Angeles County Park & Recreation Office 

La Mirada Regional Park 
13701 Adelfa Rd, La Mirada, CA 90638-2512 
562-902-5645 

Board Members Attending: Indigo Brude, Jerry Ross, Rick Ascheri, Debbie Ascheri, Dale Chambless 

Active Members Attending: Josef McConnell, Patrick McConnell (Pro Shop) 
Other Attendees:  Eddie Ernest (LA County Park & Rec Office), 

   
The meeting minutes for April were reviewed and APPROVED as amended. 

BUSINESS SUMMARY 
 Past Issues 

o When problems occur in the park you should call the LA County Park Sheriff. 800-834-
0064 or 213-974-8000. 

 Course Maintenance 
o Plan to change out 2 more tee pads. Lake course #8 and #9. No date set yet…but 

sometime in June.  We should have plenty of money in donations to replace them. 
o Request more help with basket moving…We always move the baskets on the 1st Friday 

evening/Saturday morning of the month. Contact Jerry for more information.  
o Indigo requested a volunteer to replace the tape on the baskets. Dale Chambless 

volunteered to do the front course. 
o Trash cans have been installed and are GREAT! 

o We plan on installing a practice basket sleeve near the clinic area so that we don’t have to 
bring our own practice basket on the Clinic Days. Instead we will move one of the 
practice baskets by the Pro Shop during the clinic and then move it back. 

o Is the Rain sensor on the BACK by tee #3 out of bounds?  This came up during the latest 
monthly tournament. The area surrounding the Rain Sensor is NOT out of bounds. The 
sidewalk is out of bounds. 

o Jerry is looking into moving Tee #3 because of the Rain Sensor position. No plans yet as 
to the new location. 

o We will change the Triple Mandatory on BACK #14 back to a Double Mandatory.  As 
long as your disc is between the trunks of the two trees then you made the mandatory. 

o Rick asked about putting reflective tape on some of the baskets in an effort to eliminate 
people hitting them at night and to make them more visible at night for night golf. Jerry 
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stated that the reflective tape is BAD during the day because it can reflect on you while 
you are trying to putt. So NO Reflective Tape! Rick agreed. 

o NO ONE CAN SELL DISCS OR OTHER MERCHANDISE IN THE PARK EXCEPT 
THE PRO SHOP! Talk to Patrick McConnell in the Pro Shop for more information. 

 Finances 
o Debbie reported Membership Deposits of $210 plus $20 donation to club for total 

balance of $2570.89. 
 Events 

o Weekly, Tuesday, May 15th at 5pm 
o Clinic, Saturday, June 9th at 9am near Handball courts 

o Monthly, Saturday, June 9th at 10am near Pro Shop 
o Team Challenge was postponed. No new date yet. 

o PDGA Women’s Event was a big success. 
 Suzette did great! 

 Junior’s placed 2nd & 3rd 
 Pam Vaughn Aced at Women’s Global Event 

o 2012 Lady Lama scheduled for October 13th. Need Patrick to get a permit # so that this is 
REALLY SCHEDULED! 

 Note: In the past we have allowed Vendors to come and sell Women’s Disc Golf 
Related stuff during the Lady LaMa tournament. But nothing should be in conflict 
with what is sold in the Pro Shop. 

o Dale Chambless Wants to bring back the Golden State Classic to La Mirada next year. 
Indigo suggested that he talk with Suzette to see how to make it happen…We need real 
volunteers committed to help run it. People to setup and tear down and to appear during 
the entire event for both days! 

 Other Stuff 

o Rick requested that we look into getting Patrick to sell La Mirada Disc Golf Club Hats, 
Course Shirts, Stamped Minis, Key Chains and other La Mirada Labeled items. Rick and 
Debbie will get some quotes from past vendors and work with Patrick to make something 
happen. 

ADJOURNMENT 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:25pm.  

NEXT MEETING 
Monday, June 11th at 7pm in LA County Park Office. 


